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Intervention Flow Chart 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School will notify parent of the child’s irregular school attendance and offer 

them the opportunity and support to improve. 

If there is no improvement and the parent has not provided a good reason 

for the absence, the school may refer to the County Attendance Team 

The County Attendance Team will invite you to attend a Parenting Contract 

Meeting and may issue a Warning of a Penalty Notice. 

Whilst your involvement in a Parenting Contract is voluntary, if you fail to 

engage with the support offered and your child’s attendance remains 

irregular, the County Attendance team may issue a Penalty Notice or begin 

legal proceedings in the Magistrates’ Court. 

 

If you are issued with a Penalty Notice of £60 per parent/carer, per child this 

must be paid in full within 21 days otherwise the Penalty will increase to 

£120 per parent/carer, per child.  If you fail to pay the Penalty by the 28th 

day, the Education Welfare Service may instigate legal proceedings against 

you. 

 

If you are found guilty of this offence you can be fined up to £2500 and/or be 
imprisoned for a period of three months. 

 

 

A Parenting Contract is a voluntary agreement between you and the Local 

Authority aimed at supporting you in improving your child’s school 

attendance.  

 

If you receive a letter informing you of concerns regarding your child’s 

attendance you should 

• Speak with your child to see if there are any reasons why they are 
reluctant to attend 

• Contact the school to discuss any difficulties you or your child may 
be experiencing. 

• Ensure your child attends school regularly 
 





  


